
 

 

 

 

 

BRIDGE ROAD BULLETIN 

Bridge Road School  enjoyed celebrating Halloween with a 

variety of fun activities, including crazy hair spray, tattoos 

and work sheets.  Students also enjoyed making apple 

fangs, spider snacks and vampire bookmarks. 



 

 

 
 

NO HAT  

NO PLAY! 

Family Focus Friday 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with the Department of  Education     

policy, Bridge Road School enforces the ‘no hat, no play’ 

rule.  Please remind your child to bring a hat to wear 

during fitness and outside play.  Without a hat, students 

will need to sit in the shade.  Please remember that we 

also have Bridge Road School hats for sale for $10. 

 

Starts Monday 25th November 

Swim  Scheme is for students who meet the following requirements: 

 Year 1 to Year 6 

 Attend Bridge Road School 3 days a week 

 Have 80% attendance rate 

All notes and payments will be sent home shortly 

and will need to be completed and returned to the office 

no later than 20th November.  All students wear full school uniform.  

Please ensure that students pack their swimmers and towel 

in a separate plastic bag inside their school bags. 

  
Important   

 Monday 11th -  15th November - Review meetings 

 Friday 15th November - Family Focus Friday 

 Monday 25 November -  Swim Scheme begins 

 Tuesday 10th December - Canteen / Mufti day 

 Wednesday 11th December - Bowling Excursion 

 Monday 16th December - BRS Showcase Assembly 

 Wednesday 18th December - Last day of Term 4 

Swim Scheme 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today was Family Focus Friday at Bridge Road 
School, with Alex Roach from the Child Behaviour      
Research Clinic in Camperdown.  
Families discussed good times they recently shared 
with their kids including trick or treating, being in     
nature and cuddles at bedtime.                                  

They also discussed          
challenges they have faced 
and found a few in com-
mon! People shared that 
sometimes its hard to pay 
positive attention to kids 
when they have a lot of 
challenging behaviours.  
So we brain stormed ways 
they fill up the 
'positive attention bucket’ 
for good behaviour that 

work for them and their kids. 

Alex will be joining us again at the next Family Focus 
Friday on November the 15th 10:30am at Bridge Road 
School. We will be meeting and connecting with other 
Bridge Road families, and discussing ways to support 
children with anxiety and managing misbehaviour. We 
hope to see you there.  
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